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17 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been a great start to the year at Forest School.  All nine of our classes have had sessions outside 
taking part in a variety of activities, including: den building, obstacle courses, swings, slacklines and leaf 
printing to name but a few.  Autumn is exciting for us at Forest School because there are so many 
interesting changes to the environment and lots of exciting things to find and discover.  We have spent a 
lot of time learning about being safe outside and one of our core rules: NO PICK, NO LICK.  It has been 
excellent to see so many children bringing their Forest School clothing to school as wearing appropriate 
clothing for the weather/season means that they can enjoy their time outside.   
 
Your child’s week will be changing after half term 
As you are aware, we have aligned your child’s group with the weeks on the lunch menu – in this way we 
were hopeful that it would remind you when to send in your child’s forest school clothing.  There will be 
new menus after half term and the menu will start at week 1.  To ensure fairness, we have had to change 
the groupings.  Please see below: 
 
 Class Day Class Day Class Day 

Group 1 
Week 1 
W/C 29 Oct 
19 Nov & 10 Dec 

Kingfishers 

 
 

Thursday  
Morning 

Blackbirds 

 

Wednesday  
Afternoon 

Eagles  Thursday  
Afternoon 

Group 2 
Week 2 
W/C 
5 Nov, 26 Nov 
and 17 Dec 

Robins 

 

 

Thursday  
Morning 

Doves Wednesday  
Afternoon 

Kestrels Thursday  
Afternoon 

Group 3 
Week 3 
W/C 
12 Nov and 3 Dec 

Wagtails Thursday  
Morning 

Woodpeckers Wednesday  
Afternoon 

Owls Thursday  
Afternoon 

 
Finally, I’d like to say a big ‘Thank you!’ to all of our volunteers who have kindly been helping at the 
sessions, it is very much appreciated. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs L Rolfe 
Forest School Leader 
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